OFFICE OF THE PROJECT MANAGER, PROJECT MANAGEMENT UNIT (PMU)
KARACHI THATTA DUAL CARRIAGEWAY PROJECT @ HYDERABAD \ o
@ 1° Floor office of the Chief Engineer, HighwaysShahbazBuilding Sindh, Hyderabad.

No: PM/GF-07/ 324y Hyderabad, dated 27-10-2015.
Phone No. 022-9200828

Fax No. 022-9201622

Email address: pmktdc@hotmail.com

The Manager (Assessment-I)
.Sindh Public Procurement Regularity Authority
Government of Sindh_Karachi

SUBJECT:  NIT NO. PM/GF-160, DATED 25.05.2015 (SR. NO:24425)

Reference:  Your office letter No:Mgn(Assessment-1)/REF-560/SPPRA/3-2(PMU)
/15-16/8028, dated 20" October 2015

The para wise replies of observations were already furnished vide this office
letter No: PM/GF-07/205, dated 19.06.2015, copy of which is attached herewith for your
perusal.

2) Photo copies of Newspapers carrying said NIT as received from Director Information
(Advertisement) vide his No:2140/2015, dated 10.09.2015 are attached herewith as desired.

3) At present we have to proceed with this single scheme in fiscal year 2015-16. Since no bids have
been received to this office by the closing date hence subject NIT has been practically
redundant: This office is therefore planning to reinvite the same in near future keeping in view
your observations and as per rules.

4) Further it is requested that no willful non compliance of SPPRA Rules have been made in subject
NIT which could be termed as mis procurement. The matter of said NIT may therefore be treated
as a closed chapter in view of para 3 above.

\
« ¢A

A0S leaves (NIZAMUDDIN SHAIKH )
%PROJECT MANAGER

Copy forwarded for information to “-
1) The Secretary, Works & Services Department, Government of Sindh, Karachi.

a 2) The Chief Engineer (Highways), Hyderabad
3) The Staff Officer to Managing Director, SPPRA

4) Master file. )
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